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November TCA Students of the Month!

 
Congratulat ions to TCA students:  Arthur Konieczny,  Grade 4;  Ava Sutton,  Grade K;  
and Reagan Gasperin,  Grade 8!  Based on their  work,  both in  the c lassroom and in  
the community,  throughout th is  past  month,  they have been selected as “Students  
of the Month”  for  the month of  November!  Keep up the great work!

2022 TCA
 Turkey Bowl  
Thanksgiving 

Activities 

What a great day filled with football, crafts, and a delicious turkey dinner for all of 
those that attended our TCA Turkey Bowl this year!  Nobody could cover Mr. Klipa! 
Our teams: Team Lego and Team Fortnite battled to a tie! 



If you are considering cyber school for this school year, please let us know! We have open enrollment beginning January 11, 2023 -the first day 
of the third grading period. Contact us in advance and our team will be happy to meet and discuss our program. Perhaps your child needs a 
different learning environment to bring out their full potential! Each time we receive a new TCA student commitment will post an update to 
our Twitter and Facebook page! Let me know if you are interested or would like to learn more. 
Just call or email:  Dr. Brian Plichta
412-466-9131 x 1041 plichtab@wmasd.org

  

 Dear families, 
   
Can you believe it is December already? Our cyber 
team cannot wait to celebrate with everyone at our 
"Merry Cookies" event on December 15-all K-12 
cyber students are invited. Please encourage your 
child to attend. More details are posted in 
Schoology.

I posted a great article on the TCA Facebook page 
@titancyberacademy about the importance of 
online learners following a schedule. Be sure that 
your child establishes a daily routine for online 
learning. Something as simple as designating
certain hours each day for online activities will go a 
long way in helping your child achieve success in 
the virtual learning environment. Please reach out 
to us if you feel your child needs extra support.  
We will do whatever it takes to personalize your 
child's learning to fit thier needs.

We hope that all West Mifflin Area families have a 
great holiday! Hopefully all of the holiday hustle 
and bustle will end and you can enjoy deserved 
rest for your child and family.

Yours in education,
Dr. Brian P. Plichta
K-12 TCA Principal

 December 16-Early Dismissal
No in-person TDRA  classes
December 26-30-No School 

Holiday Break. School resumes Jan 2
December 15-Merry Cookies TCA Event

MS Cafe: 1:00-2:00
December 15-Sensitive Santa Event

MS Cafe: 6:00-7:30 
 
 
 

Upcoming Dates to Remember
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Spotlight on Mrs. Welsh, our K-3 cyber elementary teacher 
and one of her awesome students.  This student came in for 
an in-person enrichment session. Varying instruction from 

online to in-person is a great way to keep our students 
motivated and engaged in academic programming.

Learning Spotlight


